6 January 2020

Forward Planning
Council Headquarters
Newtown St Boswells
Scottish Borders
TD60SA

Dear Sirs
RE AGALA029 Netherbarns, Local Development Plan

| would like to add my objection to this development.

With Scott's 250th Anniversary coming up in 2021/2 and all the attendant
events and visitor, it would be a travesty at this, or indeed any other time

to destroy the view enjoyed and preserved for centuries, by Scott Himself.

| understand that the planting of a thin screen of trees ostensibly to

hide the development will take years to mature and would be inadequate.
Please do not let naked commercial interests override the protection of a vital
part of our Borders heritage.

Yours faithfull

Christine Wright



